
Comment for planning application WSCC/012/24
Application
number

WSCC/012/24

Name Pamela Williams

Address THE BELFRY, BLACKSTONE STREET, BLACKSTONE STREET, HENFIELD, BN5 9TE

Type of
Comment

 Comment

Comments I am anxious about the adverse effect on the local population of increased traffic entering the site.  
We have suffered from numerous large tankers from Southern Water churching up gateways and 
damaging the verges for the last few months.  More care must be taken during these new works.  No 
parking must be allowed on Blackstone Lane.  It must all  be accommodated on site.  Please could this 
be a condition of the planning permission if approved?

Received 11/03/2024 14:02:06

Attachments


